
Charity Number  1100882 

November to December 2021 

Zoom Groups 
Join us online from your home. 
 
Thursday 10am—11am 

NETA Support Centre 
Join us on Thursdays 
at the Aphasia Centre, Newcastle University. 
 
Small communication group: 11.30 –12.30 
 
Large communication group: 1.30 - 3pm 



 

NETA news is looking for an new editorial crew. 
 
Would you like to join us? 
 
You would meet once a quarter to write  
content together. 
 
If you are interested please let Kathy or Kerry 
Email: aphasia@ncl.ac.uk 

A big thank you to all the amazing  
people   who took part in the Great North Run to 
raise funds for NETA.  
 

This runner in the photo is Urvi Thakkar, holding 
her medal.  
 
She is a Speech and Language Therapy student 
at Newcastle University. She was one of the  
16 people who ran for NETA.  

Support NETA this Christmas 
 
You can donate to NETA by purchasing your  
Christmas cards from: 
 
https://makingadifference.cards/supporting/
north-east-trust-for-aphasia 




